
 

 

St Gerard’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter Week 3 

19th September 2025 
Message from Mrs Baxter 

 

 

The next teacher training day will be on Friday 3rd October 2025. School will be closed on this day 

Virtues to live By: Our first Virtue which we will be exploring with the children will be Love of Learning  

Monday Morning Prayer  
Every Monday morning we invite children and parents to begin the week in prayer and join staff over in church from 8.15-8.30.   

Please do join us if you can! 

Diary Dates  
22.9.25 Recycling Week 
 
30.9.25  Year 6 Crucial Crew  
30.9.25 Parent Alpha Course  
1.10.25 St. Bernard’s open evening  
3.10.25 INSET Day School Closed  
6.10.25-8.10.25  Year 6 Bikeability  
6.10.25  Year 5 STEM trip to Magna 
21.10.25 School Photographer  
24.10.25 Break up for Half term 
 

There will be more dates added   
throughout the term. 

 

Next School Mass 

There will be no school 

mass next week.  

Parking  
We do ask that Parents do not drop off/pick up  at the side  

of the school reception. We also ask that once your child 

has been dropped off/collected that you leave to make 

space for other cars. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Key Stage 2 Parent workshop  

For the children in Class 3, 4, and 5 we 
will  running a parent support session in 
which staff will demonstrate how to ac-

cess on line homework resources, These 
will be held on  

Wednesday 24th September for Class 5 
and Thursday 25th September for Class 

3 and 4 at 8.45am.  

 

If you are unable to attend please con-
tact your child’s teacher who will be 
more than happy to share the infor-

mation with you  

This weeks special mentions 
 

Golden Stars: Anayah, Jacob, Raphael, Remi, Cillian, Heaven, and  Abigail 
Achievement Award:  Isaac, Evelyn,  Thomas, Benjamin and Daisy 
Sports Achievements: Oral, Miles, Stanley, Cara and George 
 

After School Clubs 
Please check the timetable as two of 

the clubs have been re-arranged.  
Please rebook your child’s place via 

the Arbor app.  

Playground Leaders 
A big thank you and well done to the following children who 
have been appointed as Playground Leaders for this term:- 

 
Frankie, Emmy, Jimmy, Isla J, Evelyn, iris, Norah, Isla F, Rose, 

Daisy, Ava, Bella, Abigail, Poppy, Chloe and Brooke 

St. Bernard’s Year 6 Open Evening  

Year 6 Open evening is on Wednesday 1st October from 4.00pm –6.00pm. Headteacher presentations will take place at 
4.00pm and 5.00pm in the school hall. There will also be a chance to meet staff and pupils as you walk around the school 
site. Everyone is welcome! 


